
1

St. Germain, Dante

From: Ted Dillman <teddyz47@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 10:15 AM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: Zone change

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
Hello 
             My name is Frank Dillman, I live in Little spring Farms. Please , please do not allow this change of zone to happen.  
We are already seeing an explosion of apartment/ condo development in this area !!!  Just drive down Bardstown rd and 
old bardstown rd. You'll  see all the existing, and new development going up !!!!! The traffic in this area is 
HORRENDOUS!!!!!!!   Early morning and especially afternoons. Keep our property value from going down .   
 
                 Thank you  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


